
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

  

 

 

 
 

December 5, 2008  

Dave Singleton 
Native American Heritage Commission 
915 Capitol Mall, Room 364  
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Re: Site Records Search Request 
San Ysidro Port of Entry Project 
San Diego County, California 

Dear Mr. Singleton, 

ASM Affiliates, Inc. (ASM) is conducting archaeological records research for the proposed San 
Ysidro Port of Entry Project area in order to identify and locate previously documented 
archaeological sites and areas containing culturally sensitive materials in accordance with CEQA 
and as a means to avoid any impacts the proposed project may have on cultural resources in the 
area. The proposed project will be located in San Marcos, San Diego County, California.  The 
project area may be located on the 7.5 USGS quadrangle of Imperial Beach in the Township of 
18 South, Range 2 West.   I am writing to inquire if you have registered any cultural resources, 
traditional cultural properties, or areas of heritage sensitivity within this proposed project area 
and a half mile radius surrounding the project area excluding areas across the Mexican border. 

We request that you send along a listing of the appropriate individuals to make contact with 
related to this project. Please submit your response to me at our Carlsbad office. Feel free to call, 
write, or e-mail if you have any questions. 

Attached to this request is a map of the project area scaled at 1:24,000 including the 1/2-mile 
buffer around the project area. Please bill your time and materials to ASM project number 
14910. Thank you for your assistance on this project. 

Sincerely, 

James T. Daniels, Jr. 
Associate Archaeologist, Carlsbad Office 
jdaniels@asmaffiliates.com 


